
Fayette County Board of Education 

Kindergarten Registration - 2025-2026 
WEDNESDAY - MARCH 26, 2025 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  
The Fayette County Board of Education has announced the dates for Kindergarten Registration 
for the 2025-2026 school year. Registration at all Fayette County Elementary Schools (Berry, 
Fayette, Hubbertville) will be held Monday-Friday the week of April 28 – May 2, 2025 from 
8:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. each day in the school office. 

PARENT/GUARDIAN, please go to the district website at fayette.k12.al.us - FOR PARENTS 
tab. You will see KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION ANNOUNCEMENT 2025-2026 and the 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FORM 2025-2026. 

PARENT/GUARDIAN, please download/print the KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  
FORM 2025-2026 and fill it out. We ask that when you come to register your child that you 
bring this completed registration form and your child with you. At that time, your child will take 
a 20 minute screener assessment. (Registration Forms will also be available at the school.) 

Other documents you will need to bring are:  child’s birth certificate; immunization records; 
and proof of residency (example - a utility bill with address). (Copies can be made at the 
school).  

A child must be five years old on or before September 2, 2025, in order to attend Kindergarten 
during the 2025-2026 school year. No exceptions to this date are allowed per state law.  

For additional information, please call the local school and speak to the counselor. 

 

  BERRY ELEMENTARY            FAYETTE ELEMENTARY                   HUBBERTVILLE 

      Mrs. Victoria Ellison                    ​     Mrs. Rhonda Logan                           Mrs. Keela Stovall 

     205-689-4464 ext. 23                         205-932-3161 ext. 25            ​         205-487-2845 

https://www.fayette.k12.al.us/

